

North Tyneside Brass in Schools at Balliol Primary School in conjunction with: North Tyneside Music Education Hub Backworth Colliery Band

17th May 2016

Dear parent/guardian

Would your child like to learn to play a musical instrument for free?

North Tyneside Brass in Schools is coming to Balliol Primary School in Sept 2016, and offers every child in years 4-6 (i.e. children currently in years 3-5) the chance to join an After-School Brass Group where they will learn to play the trumpet or trombone. The children have been told about the Brass Group in class today.

There is no charge. All sessions and the loan of an instrument will be FREE! Sessions will be fun and your child will quickly learn to play as part of an ensemble with other children. Imagine how proud you will feel when your child is playing as part of the school band at Christmas!

We're planning to run the brass group on Wednesdays immediately after school until 4:30. We are also inviting parents and other family members to join in (subject to demand and availability of instruments etc.) so you can learn alongside your child! Numbers may be limited to approximately 20, but may depend on interest shown.

Simply complete the form below and return it to the School office by Friday 27th May.

Yours sincerely

Relationship to child:

Fiona Downes, Head Teacher

×
Please complete this form and return to Balliol Primary School Office by Friday 27 th May
Child's name:
Current class:
☐ I would be interested in like my child attending the After-School Brass Group in September 2016.
☐ I understand that Club attendance and the loan of an instrument is free of charge.
□ I understand that all equipment lent to my child (i.e. a trumpet/trombone, music stand, tutor book etc.) belongs to North Tyneside Brass in Schools and must be returned to the school when no longer needed by my child, or when my child leaves Balliol Primary School, or on request from the school.
Your name (please PRINT and SIGN):

Date: